

Ola Källenius, CEO of Mercedes-Benz, presents the key for the new all-electric popemobile to Pope Francis during a meeting at the Vatican Dec. 4. (CNS/Lola Gomez)



Heidi Schlumpf

View Author Profile

hschlumpf@ncronline.org
Follow on Twitter at @heidischlumpf



Daniel P. Horan

View Author Profile



David Dault

View Author Profile

Join the Conversation

December 6, 2024

Share on BlueskyShare on FacebookShare on TwitterEmail to a friendPrint

In this episode of "The Francis Effect," National Catholic Reporter senior correspondent Heidi Schlumpf, columnist Daniel Horan and David Dault end the season with a conversation about how we are celebrating Advent and preparing for Christmas this year, as well as doing a roundup of what we've been watching and reading over the past few months. Plus, Heidi interviews National Catholic Reporter's Vatican correspondent, Christopher White, about what might be coming next for the Francis papacy.

How do I listen?

Click the "play" button at the top of the page to start the show. Make sure to keep the window open on your browser if you're doing other things, or the audio will stop.

From your mobile device:

You can listen and subscribe to "The Francis Effect" from any podcast app. If you're reading this from an iPhone or other Apple mobile device, tap this link to listen in Apple Podcasts. If you're on an Android, tap this link to listen in Google Podcasts.

If you prefer another podcast app, you can find "The Francis Effect" there. (Here's the RSS feed.)

From a desktop or laptop:

You can visit The Francis Effect website here for more information on the show.

You can also find the podcast on Twitter: @FrancisFXPod.

Advertisement

This story appears in the **The Francis Effect Podcast** feature series. <u>View the full</u> series.